
 

 

 

 

VILLAGE OF HILLBURN 

 
COLLECTION OF TAXES 

 

 

 

 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Clerk-Treasurer of the Village of Hillburn, New York has 

received the Tax Roll and Warrant for the collection of taxes for the 2022-2023 fiscal year; and I 

will attend at the Village Office, 31 Mountain Avenue, in said Village from June 1, 2022 until 

July 1, 2022 during the regular office days from nine o'clock A.M. until three thirty P.M., for the 

purpose of receiving such taxes.   

 

PLEASE TAKE FURTHER NOTICE that on all taxes remaining unpaid after July 1, 2022, 

five percent will be added for the first month and an additional one percent for each month and 

fraction thereof thereafter, until November 1, 2022 at which time a certificate of unpaid taxes 

will be transmitted by the Village to the Treasurer of the County of Rockland for the collection 

of delinquent Village Taxes. 

 

 

 

 

 

     ROBIN G. MIELE, 

       Clerk-Treasurer 

 

 

 

Dated:  May 18, 2022 

 

 

 


